Scholarships- News Release
MORE SCHOLARSHIPS TODAY. A BETTER FUTURE TOMORROW.

CANADA’S ECONOMIC ACTION PLAN PROVIDES STRONGER SUPPORT FOR GRADUATE STUDENTS

February 27, 2009

Richmond, British Columbia— As part of Canada’s Economic Action Plan, the Conservative government will significantly expand graduate program scholarships, helping to deliver a more robust, competitive Canadian economy, said MP Alice Wong at Kwantlen Polytechnic University.

“Our government is investing in business, science and technology to create jobs, improve the

quality of life for Canadians and strengthen the economy for future generations,” said MP Alice Wong. “These additional scholarships will help our universities develop the best researchers in the world and keep Canadian talent here at home.”

The Conservative government is providing $87.5 million to the granting councils over three years starting in 2009-10, and will create an additional 500 doctoral scholarships and 1000 master's scholarships per year.

As part of Canada’s Economic Action Plan, the Conservative government is providing an additional investment of over $5.1 billion toward science and technology initiatives, including $87.5 million for the Canada Graduate Scholarships program.

The funding will help more of the country’s top graduate students to deepen their skills through further study in support of a more innovative economy. Part of the funding will also be directed towards business degrees to help Canadian businesses stay competitive on the world stage.

The Canada Graduate Scholarships program is a shared initiative of three granting councils.

Of the $87.5 million, $35 million will be allocated to Natural Sciences and Engineering Research Council of Canada, $35 million to Canadian Institutes of Health Research, and $17.5 million to Social Sciences and Humanities Research Council of Canada.

- 30 –

For further information, contact:

Constituency Office of Alice Wong, M.P.

WongA1@parl.gc.ca

604-775-5790 

